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With reference to the case of the Steamer
"WARREN GROVE" which was lost early in this month,
I have to inform you that in connection with the
preliminary enquiry now in progress the Ministry of
Transport have requested a copy of report of survey
on temporary repairs to a lesk in the shell executed
at Blyth shortly before the ship left on her last
voyaze .

Dear Sirs,

I have therefore to request that you will
be good enough to confirm that this temporary repair
was not carried out under your supervision and that

no request was recelved by you to examine the alleged
leakage,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
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The Surveyors
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